Yamana Gold response to Business & Human Rights Resource Centre regarding concerns about environmental impacts and alleged harassment of villagers & journalists, San Andrés mine, Honduras

11 July 2006
Yamana Gold sent the following statement to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to this article:
"Denuncian daño ambiental de minera,” La Prensa, 3 julio 2006

http://www.laprensahn.com/pais_nota.php?id04962=14343&t=1151906400 

Unofficial English translation of the article:
http://www.reports-and-materials.org/La-Prensa-re-San-Andres-mine-Honduras-4-Jul-2006 

 
“Yamana Gold takes its responsibilities for the environment and employee and community relations very seriously and makes every possible effort to ensure sustainable mining operations.  It is our understanding that the characterization of events that took place at Minerales de Occidente Yamana Gold was quite different than described in the La Prensa article dated July 4th, 2006.  We are committed to involving our workers and local community representatives in matters relating to health and safety, environment compliance and human rights and relations, and we believe our workers, regulatory organizations and the local communities not only support our efforts, but encourage them.  As with all matters such as this one, we have reviewed the matter and continue to do so.

We believe that we acted in a manner that protected the environment from risk.  We also believe our employees fully support the actions we took and understand that there was no altercation, although some employees indicated to the journalists that they thought the media was biased as to the company's efforts.
We welcome a more fulsome dialogue on this or any other related matters.”
